-----Original Message-----

From: lambda.man@mac.com [mailto:lambda.man@mac.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 2:50 PM

To: comments

Subject: 

Dear Tax Reform Panel,

I would like to bring to your attention that many same-sex couples do not benefit from any tax privileges afforded to married couples when they are married in every way save on government paper. I would like the panel to please consider the following. 1) Unmarried couples pay taxes on their partner’s health insurance that is provided by their employer. 2) You can’t use your flexible medical account for your partner’s medical costs. 3) Your retirement benefits for your partner will be taxed higher than a heterosexual married couple. 4) Children of same-sex parents may not be recognized as dependents for tax purposes

These problems have been problems for a very long time and it is time to fix the tax code to be fair and just for all Americans, not just straight ones. Thank you for your considerations.

Dominic Paris

San Francisco, CA

